VirGiNia ELecTRIC AND POowER COMPANY
RicuaiMOND, VIRGINIA 283261

February 10, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No., 529B
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation NO/RMT:acm
ittn: Mr., Steven A. Varga, Chief Docket Nos. 50~280
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 50-281
Division of Licensing 50-338
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 50-339
Washington, D. C. 20555 License Nos. DPR-32
DPR-37
NPF-4
NPF-7
Gent lemen:

Pursuant to a request made by the staff of the Region II office, we are
resubmitting our proposed changes to the Surry and North Anna Security Plans
which were forwarded to your office by our letter dated December 9, 1982
(Serial No. 529). The specific concern was the inadequate marking of the
enclosure to that letter in that it was difficult to distinguish the Surry
documents from the North Anna documents.

lhe waterial enclosed herein contains Safeguards Information as definsd by 10
CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954 as amended.

Very truly yours,

~
. _/" {__ (_:f-')—x;s‘:t—

W, L. Stewart

ce: Mr., James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Region II Enclosure contains
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